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Kaweah Softball 1525 E. Noble Ave #296 Visalia, CA 93292

Hello Community Member,

Kaweah Softball is entering our FIFTH season and moving into our new facility at Riverway Sports Park. We are seeking sponsors for our upcoming season to help us not only with our upcoming season but also with our move into the new location.  In order to assure a successful program for the girls in the Visalia area.  We rely on local businesses, such as yours, that serve our community to provide sponsorship and help keep the cost of the program affordable for every girl who wants to play.

Aside from teaching the sport of softball, Kaweah Softball prides itself on strengthening player self-esteem, promoting teamwork and sportsmanship, and developing leaders.  Our goal is to provide the girls, aged 4+, of Visalia, with the opportunity to have the positive experiences associated with playing youth softball, building friendships and learning to love the game. All of the collected funds will be directed towards equipment for use at the new facility, equipment, field materials and umpire fees.  
There are also some one-time opportunities to sponsor a scoreboard at the new softball complex to showcase YOUR business and its commitment to the community. Your donation will guarantee that this will be another successful and enjoyable season. Please give this request careful consideration. For your convenience we have attached our donation form, and we are a non-profit organization.
Please feel free to follow our league's success this season at www.KaweahSoftball.com.  Please let us thank you in advance for helping to make our successful season a reality. Do not hesitate to contact us at KaweahSoftball@gmail.com, or call Ken at 714-397-9138 or Rodney at 408-646-7636 with any questions you may have.
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Kaweah Softball 
2020 Board of Directors
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